Elementary's Principal Report for School Board September 2015

- First year of implementation of PBIS- went over with kids the first few days of school expectations in all areas of bldg (Staff went over them during inservice) - meeting now of how we would do it different for next year (kicked off with assembly) - stressing the positives that kids are doing- giving star tickets and First big assembly with kids is on Sept 24th.
- 2. Second year of Implementation of ELI (Early Literacy Implementation) and also FAST assessment and FastForward (Literacy Intervention) all teachers are completing the training sessions in order to complete progress monitoring for kids in their homebase that are substantially deficient. Takes each teacher around 1 ½ hours to complete the training sessions through TIER. The guidelines have also been put out for summer school and so looking into things with Mr. Jurrens on how to approach this with the retention of 3rd graders.
- 3. Title I reporting is due September 15th- will be new process as we are a SINA 1 with Math so we have to complete the SINA process because the elementary has Title I services Attended meeting with DE and AEA on 9/10/15.
- 4. New teachers are doing a wonderful job- have met with each one of them this past week to check how they are doing and answer any questions they have.
- 5. It has been a very busy start to the school year however so proud of my teachers for going above and beyond for putting in the time and dedication it is taking with all the new stuff and keeping up the daily routine of the school schedule and being there for the kids.